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To: Gustavus City Clerk 
From:  George and Lynne Jensen 
Re:  Funding for Conservation Lands Leasing Project 
As members of Friends of Glacier Bay (FOGB) and George as a FOGB board member, we would like to thank the 
Endowment Fund committee for approving FOGB’s request of funds for the Greg Streveler Science Symposium. 
We also strongly support the Conservation Lands Leasing Project.  George and I have enjoyed the beach meadows 
for the many years we’ve lived in Gustavus—hiking, berry picking, spruce root gathering and enjoying the special 
beauty of the place. 
Because of the urgent time sensitivity to fully fund this project, we support allocating any portion of the FOGB 
symposium grant monies that would be needed to enable this project to proceed. 
Thank you very much to the Council and the Committee for considering our request and supporting this project. 
Sincerely, 
George and Lynne Jensen 

Sent from my iPhone 
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